iPad & iPhone Group Report - July 2022
We met again after a break of two months.

The first topic was a demonstration of how to check the Diary, Contacts, etc while on a
phone call and to be able to go back to the phone screen afterwards. This proved easiest if
the phone was set to speaker mode while on the call so that it could be heard while being
held away from the ear.

The main part of the session was taken up with the intricacies of the use of the camera(s)
built into the iPhone and iPad. The degree of sophistication increased significantly as new
versions of both devices were released. The latest devices have several cameras of different
focal lengths and even LIDAR to aid focussing. There was much to learn and the importance
of ‘playing’ with the various settings and seeing what works best in different scenarios was
stressed.

Reference

iPad for Seniors
Taking Photos and Videos (Page 3203 on Kindle)

Apple Web Site
https://support.apple.com/en-gb/guide/iphone/iph263472f78/ios

The next meeting will be at 2:00pm on 25™ March 2022 in the Witham Room in The
Witham.



